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Our Community 

Community Activities 2018 – DPM Volunteering  

 

During the January 2018 team meeting in Melbourne, the DPM team as well as members of the DVP 
NA sales team participated in a CSR event at the Friends for Animals Sanctuary. The sanctuary was in 
the construction phase, so team members helped by moving debris, clearing walkways and fence lines. 
When completed the sanctuary will provide a no-kill animal sanctuary for all types of domesticated 
animals, and offering the community the opportunity to experience the benefits of adopting and 
caring for these animals. 


